
 

 

 

 

Message from the Agencies: 

On behalf of the staff and the Board of Directors of the Central Alberta Sexual Assault Support Centre 

and the coalition that began dreaming of a Central Alberta Child Advocacy Centre, we would sincerely 

like to thank the Cabinet and the Celebrity Dancers of the Sheraton Celebrity Dance Off, for believing in 

our vision. The relationship that has formed between these two agencies is one that will benefit the 

community for years to come as we work together under one roof to enhance the lives of children and 

families.  The Central Alberta Child Advocacy Centre and the Central Alberta Sexual Assault Support 

Centre have formed a partnership that is unlike any in Alberta or in Canada, we believe this model will 

be the bench mark of the future for integrated services that extend from childhood to adulthood. The 

support of our community and its leaders have allowed this dream to become a reality and for that we 

cannot thank-you enough. 

Terry Loewen, Co-Chair CACAC 

Mark Jones, Co-Chair CACAC  

Patricia Arango, Executive Director CASASC 

 

 

 


